Public Hearing by Corbin Board of Education On 2013-2017 District Facility Plan

Thursday, May 23, 2013, at 5:30pm, at Corbin Board of Education Office 108 Roy Kidd Avenue, Corbin, Kentucky 40701

• Call Public Hearing to Order by Hearing Officer Kim Croley – Announce that the purpose of this Public Hearing is in compliance to Kentucky Board of Education regulation 702 KAR 1:001 and to receive hearing testimony and documentation on the proposed 2013-2017 District Facility Plan [DFP] for Corbin Independent Schools.

All attendees were asked to sign the Official Public Hearing Attendance Form and note if they desire to speak. All attendees were provided a copy of the Public Hearing Agenda and a copy of the DFP. Verbal testimonies on the DFP were invited with comments to be recorded on an electronic device. Written comments were also invited. Any and all comments received at the Public Hearing will be provided to the Kentucky Board of Education.

- Overview of the District Facility Plan Ed McNeel, Chair, Local Planning Committee for School Facilities, provided an overview of the development and the content of the District Facility Plan.
- Invitation for those who wish to speak on the 2013-2017 District Facility Plan No persons were in attendance to speak on the District Facility Plan. Public Hearing Officer Croley invited persons to speak on the District Facility Plan. There were "no" persons to speak on the District Facility Plan.
- **Adjourn Public Hearing** Public Hearing Officer Kim Croley invited again if anyone desired to speak. No one spoke. The meeting was adjourned.